LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that the Executive Director of the Harrison County Utility Authority will receive sealed bids until 10:00 a.m. January 7, 2022, at the Utility Authority Office located at 10271 Express Drive, Gulfport, MS 39503, for furnishing polymer for belt press operations for use at our seven (7) Wastewater Treatment Facilities for (2) years with an option at the same price for an additional year.
Bidders will submit their bids on the form provided in the bid specifications package, provided by the Utility Authority. Failure to do so will disqualify the bidder. Bid forms, including specifications must be obtained from the Authority located at 10271 Express Drive, Gulfport, Mississippi 39503 between the hours of 8:00 am. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. Any questions concerning bids or specifications please contact David Perkins at telephone number (228) 868-8752 or email dperkins@hcua-ms.us
The Harrison County Utility Authority reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and to waive technicalities if deemed to be in the best interest of the Utility Authority.
John L. Wilson, P.E. Executive Director
_____________________
Send Proof of Publication
Publish:              December 1, 2021
December 13, 2021















Bids may be held by the Owner for a period of sixty (60) days from the date of the bid auction prior to awarding of the Contract.



Dated this _____ day of __________2021

_____________________________
John L. Wilson, P.E., Executive Director
